
 

Sample Needs Assessment Recruitment Flier: Persons With Disabilities 
  

 
DAIP wants to hear from  
people with disabilities! 

 
DAIP invites people with disabilities to a focus group  

to talk about how we can better provide domestic  
violence and sexual assault services  
to people with disabilities in Duluth. 

 

~ A $41.50 cash stipend will be given  
for participation in this Focus Group ~ 

 

Pick the date that fits for you: 
September 8th: 1 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

September 10th: 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
 

~ Space is limited ~ 
 

To RSVP and get more information, please contact: 
 

Pat at pbergquist@theduluthmodel.org  
or 218–722–2781 

 
DAIP is committed to making reasonable accommodations  

for people with disabilities  
in accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act.  

Contact Pat Bergquist to request accommodation(s). 
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